Mark McGrogan Photography

Will be at Old Warren P.S. on Wednedsay
Oct 25th to take the childrens portraits.

We use an Online Proof System, so in order to view
your images you must Pre-Register Online before
your images go live, generally within 7 days of the shoot.

Important: You need to register each year to receive an access
code for your childs most recent photos.

Simply go to www.shopmarkmcgrogan.com to register
using your schools unique access code:

JRTSFKFCX4

Enter your childs details first & then your own. By registering
you will receive an email notification with a link to your
childs photos - Please keep an eye on your spam/junk folder!

Once online you can view your childs images, order right
away, with delivery direct to your door.

Any queries drop me a line:
Email: flashartphotography(@gmail.com



